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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID Chief, SGOD Chief,

Unit/Section Heads, Education Program Supervisors, Division Personnel and
All Others Concerned

FROM: CATHERI1E P. TALAVERA, C

Schools Division Superintend

SUBJECT: Addendum on the Conduct of Orientation on Safety Protocols in the Workplace
DATE : May 22, 2020

Relative to UM 106 s. 2020 entitled “Orientation on Safety Protocols in the Workplace, this
Office will host an Online Orientation on Infection Control and Prevention in the Workplace on May 28,
2020 at 9:00 AM - 12:01 PM to provide guidance and information on prevention and control of
infection in the workplace.

Participants to this seminar are the Top Management, SGOD and CID Chiefs and all Division
Office personnel. Everyone is enjoined to take the pre and post test as part of the completion of this
webinar session. Instructions will be given during the session.

Those personnel with no internet access and has less capability in the online technology can
be facilitated on-site at the Division Office following the minimum health standards of physical
distancing on a separate schedule. While those who attended the orientation last May 22, 2020 are
no longer required to register.

Kindly register thru this link https:/tinyurl.com/REGISTRATIONSAFETYPROTOCOL on or
before May 26, 2020 at 12:00 NN only. The online platform guidelines and invitation code will be sent
thru their email.

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Ma. Teresita M. Abella- Nurse II/ Officer In-Charge of School
Health Section at 09339500486.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.
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